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I do not condone animal abuse and exploitation. Animals need their fur to keep warm. 

We do not need to hurt, use and abuse animals. It’s selfish to kill innocent sentient 

beings and take their fur for profit. It’s so unnecessary. It’s horrific and barbaric. 

There are so many fur alternatives, that are better tor the animals, humans and the 

planet.  


